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  Grand Knights Message: 
 
     I don’t really want to sound like I am 
selling  Kia’s and Hyundai’s but I must 
tell you that our first ever Chicken 
BBQ fundraiser held on April 24th at 
Saint Lawrence was a “ HUGE” 
Success.  
      As a Council we should be 
supportive of Wegmans who were quick 
to donate many food items to us, which 
certainly  helped our  bottom line profits 
by limiting the material food costs 
associated with the BBQ. 
      During our May meeting I would 
like to spend some time writing down 
what exactly we initially thought we  
would need for the BBQ vs. what we 
actually needed.   This will only help us 
to more closely estimate what we need 
To get, the next time we do a BBQ.   The 
more we all understand what we 
accomplished the better this event will 
become in the future.   
       Once again I was impressed by the 
Unity and dedication by many of our 
Council members who gave of their day 
on a Sunday  in April.    Great effort 
by so many of you !   Elizabeth Tantalo 
thanks for your help also!!    God Bless us 
all! 
          On April 21  we hosted a 
K of C benefit night and recruitment 
Drive at Deacon Hall, at Saint 
Lawrence Church.   A Lasagna dinner 
was served, to all those attending 
with our help by our KofC field agent.  
Steven Marone at 7:00 PM.   This date 
was our normal Council meeting 
date/time and although we did not  
recruit any new members we did  

appreciate the Lasagna dinner provided 
by our K of C filed agent Steve Marone 
and his wife Mary. 
 

              Next Council 
Meeting 

MAY 19,2016 
7 PM.  Saint Marks 

 
Good of the order 

People in most need of our prayers. 
    Derek Murphy, also Felicia Fleszar, , 
Serge Shishik, Jim Philipone, Mike Zalone, 
and Michael Nicolosi, Deacon Tom Beck, also 
Peter Sardano & Tony Tartaglia. 
 

 Mark Your Calendar 
5/10  K of C breakfast at LP Restaurant.8:15. 
5/19 Council Mtg.  7 pm St. MARKS. 
5/24   K of C breakfast at LP Restaurant 8:15. 
5/26  Kearney Assembly Meeting Valicias  6 
pm. 
5/28 Deacon Ordination, Sacred Heart 
Cathedral 10am mass. 
 
5/30   Rochester Memorial Day Parade, 
Downtown Rochester. Starts at 10:30am. 
            If you or  your family would like to 
participate in the parade, and carry our 
K of C banner, please let Ken know, to 
march with the Kearney Assembly Color Corps. 

 
 
 
Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail 
kenkruger524@gmail.com 
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 Our Website: 
 
Our Council has a 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
 
 
MAY,  2016 
Birthdays: 
5/8 Joe Mammino 
5/15 Dario Bevilacqua 
5/18 Nick O’Rourke 
5/19 Vic Dulnik 
5/20 Larry White 
5/22 Jim Chatterton 
5/24 Ken Kruger 
5/28 Ramon Becker 
5/28 John McHale 
 

  
 
 
 

Our Council  Field Agent 
for K of C Insurance: 

Stephen Marone 
Cell: 330-1863. 
Office:319-3270 
E-Mail: Stephen.Marone@ kofc. 
org 
 
 
 
 
 
Quote of the month: 
     “  No person was ever honored 
for what he received.   Honor has 
been the reward for what he gave.” 
                      Calvin Coolidge 
 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to our 
Councils 

Newest 3rd degree 
members:  

 
Mark Gardone 
Peter Sahmel 
Frank Tantalo 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

List of officer nominees 
For the 2016/2017 
Columbian Year 

Term begins 7/1/16 to 6/30/17 : 
Grand Knight: Robert D. Oswald 
Deputy Grand Knight: George 
Schenk 
Chancellor: Albert Bodamer 
Warden: Henry Maldonado 
Recorder: Rick Monnat 
Treasurer: Martin Sindon 
Advocate: Jim Gelormini 
Inside Guards: Ralph DiNitto 
                         Jerry Figliole 
Outside Guards: George Donohue 
                            Mark Gardone 
Financial Secretary: Todd Hogan 
Lecturer: Marvin Konz 
Board of Trustees: Ken Kruger, 
Mike Bracci, Richard Mazzatti. 


